
Dear Kindergarten Parents of the 2021-2023 School Year, 

As we get ready to begin this special new journey with your children 
there are things that can be done to help prepare for a more organized 
start. As you can imagine, the first few weeks can be hectic as we settle 
into our routine, collect all forms, sort through supplies etc. Once all this is 
out of the way, we will fall into a comfortable rhythm. 

Please note .... 

1. Your child will go home on the 1 st day of school with a folder that will
contain a packet of information/forms. Please read it carefully and
return all forms ASAP.

2. On the school website you will find a supply list of items needed for
the year. The brands are specific (Ex. Eimers, Crayola) as well as
the sizes of the requested supplies. We are attaching our supply list
with this note for your convenience.
- Do not send in scented anything- not crayons, glue sticks or

scissors. Apparently, this is popular now.
- Send in all quantities of the supplies requested (all 6 glue sticks, 3

packs of jumbo crayons, etc.) We want these supplies to be readily
available in school for when replacements are needed.

*Separate supplies should be made available at home for homework or
possible remote days.
*Please put all supplies in a zip loc bag (or 2 if needed) with your child's
name on it.

3. All supplies are needed on Monday, September 12th  . 

4. Other requested room supplies (paper towels, etc) that you will find 
listed in the packet that will be sent home, SHOULD NOT be brought 
in the first week because there are too many other things to collect.

5. Please make sure that the school bag you purchased is a regular 
size-not the smaller ones used for the very young children
 
More information to come at our Open House Meeting ( Date to be 
Announced).

Looking forward to working with you, 
K teachers 






